
Horden Nursery School Spring Term 2019 Dates for your Diary 

Date Event Information 

Monday 28th 
January- Friday 1st 
February 

National Storytelling Week We will be taking part in lots of 
experiences linked to stories across the 
week 

Monday 11th 
February- across the 
week 

Chinese New Year Celebrations We will be learning about the Year of the 
Pig in nursery. We might even get to try 
some Chinese snack! 

Friday 15th February Break up for February Half 
Term Holiday 

We return to school on Monday 25th 
February. 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day We will be celebrating World Book Day by 
dressing up as a favourite character. 
Parents will be invited to join us for a 
storytelling session with their child. 
(Further details to follow) 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day We will be raising money for this vital 
charity. All donations are welcome. 
Children are able to attend in non-
uniform and we will be taking part in lots 
of fun events. 

Monday 25th March Purple Group Parents 
Meetings 

Appointment sheets will be put up on the 
Group room doors nearer to the time. 
Remember to sign up for a slot! 
If you are unable to attend, please speak 
to your child’s key person and an 
alternative date and time can be 
arranged. 

Tuesday 26th March Green Group Parents Meetings 

Thursday 28th March Blue Group Parents Meetings 

Friday 29th March Mother’s Day Morning and 
Afternoon Tea 

To celebrate Mother’s Day we are inviting 
all special ladies to nursery for a beautiful 
tea. Look out for your invitation……. 

Tuesday 2nd April Two Year Old Parents Meetings Look out for appointment sheets. 

Thursday 4th April Easter Half Term Holiday We return to school on Tuesday 23rd April 

Friday 5th April Staff Training Day Nursery will be closed 

We will be hatching chicks and ducks in nursery around the Easter period. Dates will follow soon…… 
 
Things to watch out for………….. 
Keep a close eye on our Nursery Gardens a we are developing the outdoors as part of our School 
Development Plan. We hope to have a new growing area with a greenhouse very soon! If we have any 
green fingered family members who would like to help us, please let a member of staff know. 
Work should be starting shortly on a walk in sand pit for our 2-year-old children. We know this will be a 
great hit! 

 


